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3324
MEMORANDUM

NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL

May 14, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR PHILIP BUCHEN

FROM: Jeanne W. Davw

SUBJECT: Correspondence Prepared For Signature
By or on Behalf of Mrs. Ford

In response to your May 12 chit to General Scowcroft, we have cautioned
Ms, Perrott to clear with the NSC Staff all correspondence touching
on foreign affairs prepared for signaure by or on behalf of Mrs. Ford.

In the case of the promised further reply to Representative Heckler on
the two Soviet emigration cases, we have asked the State Department
to prepare urgently a draft response. When we have it, we will
discuss with your staff whether you would wish to sign it or have it
signed by another White House staff member.

































































































May we please have your clearance and/or comments on the two letters.
Because Long was told a further response would be forthcoming very
soon, I would appreciate your earliest consideration and if possible an

indication of your position by Tuesday, June 10.

Attachments
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"MEMORANDUM 3406
NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL
URGENT
ACTION
June 24, 1975
MEMORANDUM FOR:
Mr. Paul O'Neill, OMB
Mr. Steven Kurzman, HEW
Mr. Philip Buchen, WH
Mr. James Connor, Domestic Council
Mr. Theodore Marrs, WH
Mr. Paul Theis, WH
FROM: Jeaane W. Davim
SUBJECT: Announcement on Indochina

Refugee Task Force . i

The Presideat has approved the shifting of management
- responsibility for the Indochina Refugee Task Force from the
Department of State to HEW and the appointment of Mrs. Taft

as Acting Director.

We have prepared an announcement of this decision which we hope
to release tomorrow, June 25.

Accordingly, I would appreciate receiving your clearance and/or
comments on the attached text by telephone (395-3440) by close

of business today.

Attachment
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